
 

 

FRIENDS OF BODDINGTON MONTHLY REPORT TO THE PARISH 

COUNCIL May 1st. 2019 
 

Following the report to the Parish Council on April 3rd., the FoB annual report to the APM 

meeting held on April 10th. and subsequent meetings, I am pleased to report the following 

information.  

The construction of the road system at Aston Le Walls / A361 junction, is still on hold 

following the administration of Dawnus. Fusion  are working to implement contingency plans 

to ensure the works continue with minimal disruption.  

I have had a meeting with Chris James, EK, to discuss the proposed changes to the 

Millennium Way and the impact on the environment.  

The next F0B Meeting will be held on Thursday 9th. May. 

FOB continues to work for the well being of every resident in the Boddington parish. 

 

Philip Freer 

Chairman, Friends of Boddington 


